
As a reminder, we request that students not wear their Halloween costumes 
to school on Tuesday, October 31. We do this for a variety of reasons, 
namely: Halloween costumes can be a distraction from studies, we do not 
want to exclude or offend religious or cultural groups that do not celebrate 
Halloween, and some teachers may not have the time or parent support to 
plan activities for Halloween.

Students are welcome to wear their costumes to the Harvest Fair on 
November 2, provided that they do not bring masks, simulated weapons, or 
blood-and-guts makeup. Thank you for helping us to maintain a strong 
academic environment.

On a related note, please encourage students not to bring any toys to school. 
Toys at school usually result in distractions if there is a conflict or if they are 
lost or taken. We cannot be responsible for items of value lost at school, and 
we suggest simply leaving these items at home.

As always, I am available by phone, email or in person if you have any 
questions, comments or concerns. Trevor Parker, School Climate Coordinator  
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Upcoming Events:
   

Sat. 10/28  10:00 am-1:00 pm 
Saturday School, Caldera Creative 
Lab, and Family Support Meeting 

Wed. 11/1 6:00-7:00 pm 
PTA Meeting  (No childcare) 

Wed. 11/1 - Thur. 11/9 
Book Fair 

Thurs. 11/2  5:30-7:00pm 
Harvest Festival 

Fri. 11/3 
No School 

Mon. 11/6  
Kinder Tree Talk 

Wed. 11/8 &  Thurs. 11/9 
Conferences- No School 

Fri. 11/10 
No School  

Wed. 11/22-Fri. 11/24 
No School- Thanksgiving 

Mon. 11/27 
Last week of SUN School 

Thurs. 11/30 
SUN School Showcase 

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Nov. 8th & 9th

Sign up for a parent-teacher conference in the school office. 
You can also call the office to schedule your apt. or schedule 

with the teacher. 

503-916-6275 option 0

SAVE THE DATE
Peninsula Family Bazaar
Saturday, December 2nd
9:00 am - 3:00 pm

Applications are now being taken for any community 
vendors that are interested in selling items or food.  Please 
contact Teresa Salatino at ptapeninsula@gmail.com for 
more information and an application.

The Peninsula PTA Presents:

Harvest Festival
Thursday Nov. 2nd  5:30-7:00 pm

A delicious pizza dinner or salad bar will be available to purchase (each come with orange slices 
and a drink) for $4 to $6.

Tickets are $.50 a piece. Cash (preferred) or credit cards will be accepted the night of the event.

Games, crafts and activities will cost between 1 to 4 tickets and include: 
A bounce house
The box of gross
Lego Fire Walk
Toilet Paper Toss and more!

All Peninsula students and their families are invited to this fun event! 
Costumes are encouraged (however, no masks, simulated weapons or blood-and-guts makeup, please) 
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